SAINT LOUIS COUNTY
Transportation and Public Works

February 16, 2024

ADDENDUM NO. 3

Notice to All Persons and Firms Proposing

to Submit a Bid or Furnish Materials for

Hudson Drive Bridge No. 105 and Vorhof Drive Bridge No. 106
St. Louis County Project Nos. CR-1774 and CR-1775

Federal Project Nos. BRO-B096(004) and BRO-B096(006)

The construction contract for this project has been revised as follows:

No. 1

The bid date has been revised from Wednesday February 21, 2024 to Wednesday
February 28, 2024. The timeline for questions will also be extended one additional
week to Wednesday February 21, 2024 at 5:00 pm.

ATTENTION BIDDERS: THE ADDENDUM ACKNOWLEDGEMENT IN THE BID
DOCUMENTS MUST BE COMPLETED AND SUBMITTED WITH ALL BID
PROPOSALS.

Regards,

SocithHordl

Daniel A. Howell, Ph.D., P.E.

Supervisor, Project Managers-Bridges
Department of Transportation and Public Works
1050 North Lindbergh Boulevard

Creve Coeur, MO 63132
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